
 
 

Notice of Intent to Award 

Architectural and Engineering Services for SOU Softball Complex  

RFQ 2024-17 

 
 
To: Proposers for Southern Oregon University’s Request for Quote referenced above 
 
Date: December 7, 2023 
 
Re: Notice of Intent to Award 
 
 
This memo is to inform all Proposers that SOU has recommended KSW Architects for selection of 
the referenced RFQ. This award is contingent upon future approval by the SOU Board of Trustees. 


